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Title of Programme/ Name of Regulation [if general)]  

Master of Philosophy in Linguistics, Philology and Phonetics 

 

Brief note about nature of change:  

This is a minor change to bring the regulations in line with actual practice due to differing 
timelines between the Master of Philosophy in Linguistics, Philology and Phonetics and 
the Master of Science in Digital Scholarship. 

 

Effective date 

For students starting from MT2025 

and 

For first examination from TT2027 

 

Location of change 

In Examination Regulations 2024/25 

https://examregs.admin.ox.ac.uk/Regulation?code=mopilphilandphon&srchYear=2024&s
rchTerm=1&year=2024&term=1  

 

Detail of change 

• 1.17(x) Any other subject which, from time to time, the Faculty of Linguistics, 
Philology and Phonetics at its own discretion may consider suitable. Candidates 
wishing to take the Methods Paper offered as part of the MSci in Digital 
Scholarship programme may do so with the permission of the programme 
convenor, the person(s) responsible for the delivery of the requested Option paper, 
the student’s general supervisor, and the Graduate Studies Committee of the 
Faculty of Linguistics, Philology and Phonetics. Such candidates will be assessed 
according to the regulations with respect to the form of assessment and deadlines 

https://examregs.admin.ox.ac.uk/Regulation?code=mopilphilandphon&srchYear=2024&srchTerm=1&year=2024&term=1
https://examregs.admin.ox.ac.uk/Regulation?code=mopilphilandphon&srchYear=2024&srchTerm=1&year=2024&term=1


governing that Option, with assessment to be submitted by Thursday of Week 7 in 
Hilary term. 

Explanatory Notes 

The Faculty has an agreement with Digital Scholarship for up to two MPhil students to 
take the Research Methods paper from the MSci Digital Scholarship. It has been 
identified that such students will have to submit work for one of the Research Methods 
papers before officially entered for their exams (the Digital Scholarship exam entry is in 
Michaelmas and the Linguistics exam entry is in Hilary term). 

It is now planned that Digital Scholarship will now offer a paper for Linguistics Students 
only, submitted and marked after the deadline for Linguistics. This change therefore 
amends the regulations to note that although the form of the assessments will be the 
same, the deadlines may differ.  

 


